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Clothes Collection


Please remember to drop any bags in for the clothes collection by Thursday morning (25th). Thanks to all those families who have sent in bags already. This is always a really good fundraiser for our school.


Witch Walk


We are looking forward to our Witches Walk on Thursday 25th. We hope that everybody has their costume sorted. As the weather is a bit chillier, please ensure that children wear their coats to school too. Please return walk cards to school before Thursday.


Carpark


Thank you to everyone for responding to my request to keep the school gate clear at home time. Please continue to avoid parking within the vicinity of the school gate (inside or outside). We ask that double yellow lines (from the school front door to the gate) are kept clear at all times.  Also, can I please ask that parents collect their children and exit the carpark straight away. This will free up space for cars coming into the carpark. Can parents also ensure that your child is supervised when they leave the school building. We have noticed a few children climbing on the wall, running around the carpark and climbing on trees. This is extremely dangerous, especially as the carpark is very busy at home time.


Christmas Panto


Final payments (€11) for the Christmas Panto are due on Wednesday 24th. Thanks very much to everyone who has paid so far. We are really excited about our trip to the Helix.
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Student Council


Our 3rd to 6th class children are busy canvassing for the Student Council. The Student Council is a Student group that helps to share the pupils’ voice with the Management of the school. We are very excited about this and the BIG election will be taking place on Tuesday 23rd October. The committee consists of a boy and girl from each class (3rd to 6th). Once the Council is elected, members of the team will then be assigned to represent the voice of the children from Junior Infants to 2nd class.


Halloween Disco


Allenwood GAA are hosting a Family Halloween disco on Friday 26th October from 7pm to 9pm. Entrance is €5 per child or €10 per family. The flier will be posted on our school website (� HYPERLINK "http://www.killinans.com/" �www.killinans.com�).


Gymnastics


Junior and Senior infants start their gymnastics sessions on the first Tuesday after the midterm. Cost is €18 upfront or €3 per session.


Tag Rugby


1st and 2nd class will be commencing Tag Rugby after the midterm break (Thursday 8th). Please remember to bring in a change of clothes.


Shoebox Appeal





We are sending home leaflets for any families who are interested in participating in the Christmas Shoebox appeal. Further information can be found on � HYPERLINK "http://www.teamhope.ie/" �www.teamhope.ie�. Please return shoeboxes to the school on/before November 9th.


Presidential Election


Please remember that the school is closed on Friday 26th October for the Presidential Election.
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Midterm Break


School is closed next week for a well-earned midterm break. We hope that everybody has a lovely break and that everyone keeps safe. Well done to all of the boys and girls for their hard work during the first term in school. Let’s hope this continues after Halloween.
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